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[-117 Carol Dzindzio (1)

Comment Letter[-117

From: cdzindzio@aol.com [mailto:cdzindzio@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 9:03 PM

To: Smith, Ashley

Subject: No on Newland Sierra project.

Dear Ashley Smith,

We have lived at the top of Twin Oaks Crest Drive for twenty-eight years, and have owned our property,
9.2 acres, for 32 years. | have ridden my horses all over the area where the Newland Sierra development
is planned

| think it's a bad idea to develop this area. The future traffic will be almost unbearable to everyone using
the roads, as well as to the people already living here.

| can't imagine all the blasting and dust and construction that will annoy us for many years.

What about the water? Have we forgotten that we live in a drought area? Have we forgotten the past few
years with no rain?

The potential fires?

You have probably heard everything already from those of us who object to this development, but |
\gniggé%d to add another voice.  Sincerely, Carol M. Dzindzio, 3860 Twin Oaks Crest Dr., San Marcos, CA
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